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Mr. John A. Griffin, Director
Division of Politico-
Military Security Affairs

Office of International Security
Affairs

U. S. Department of Energy --

Washington, D.C. 20585
.)t

Dear Mr. Griffin:

Enclosed please find a letter from Mitsui and Co. (U.S.A.), Inc. requesting '

an amendment to export license application XSNM01986 to decrease the
,

quantity of uranium-235 requested for export from 29.15 grams to 19.71 grams.

Please advise the Embassy of 1apan of this change and request that the letter '
3

of assurance reflect the decrease in uranium-235. Thank you for your
assistance in this matter.

Sincerely, -

'r / w -

es l'. Zimme/ man, Assistant Director
ExporI, import /and International Safeguards
Office of International Programs

.

Enclosure:
Letter dtd 11/16/82
(XSNM01986 - Japan)

.

N

[

xsNM-1900
.


